Archived: Monday, March 21, 2022 10:51:36 AM

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Sunday, March 20, 2022 5:44:09 PM

To: City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the City Council

Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council Date & Time: 03/20/2022 5:44 pm

 Response #:
 552

 Submitter ID:
 46623

 IP address:
 67.168.134.34

 Time to complete:
 9 min., 39 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1

- 1. (o) Ridgecrest
- 2. (o) Email
- 3. MEGHAN GRAF-PETERKA
- **4.** 311 NE 162ND ST
- **5.** 2065846636
- **6.** meghanpeterka@gmail.com
- 7. Dear City Council Members and Planning Commissioners,

I agree with all the points shared in Melody Fosmore's Op-Ed, in the Shoreline Area News, https://www.shorelineareanews.com/2022/03/op-ed-saving-shoreline-trees.html. I appreciate most her thoughtful words, "We want the city leaders and staff to execute thoughtful creativity and a holistic approach to development that includes retaining and protecting our tall trees." Execute thoughtful creativity and a holistic approach to development were the same words that were said by many members of our community in the discussions around the rezoning of 145th and 185th. I do think this happened or is happening.

It is my hope that the council members and commissioners hear the community on this very important topic for our present and future community.

Be well.

Sincerely, Meghan Peterka

Thank you,

City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.